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Current 
 

October 7, 2020 

The CACHS Current will be sent out via email approximately once a month to all current 
students and parents. Our goal is to keep both students and parents informed about what is 
happening in and outside of the classroom.   

Classes (a glimpse of some)  

Math 20-1:  Math is so RAD. 
Math 20-2:  Trig, Sine and Cosine Law. 
Math 20-3:  Surface area of various 3-D objects.     
Math 30-1:  Polynomials. 
Math 30-2:  What are the chances we are going to pass this course. 

Math 30-3:  How much are you on the phone – analyzing😊 
Science 10:  Finishing up chemistry. 
Bible 10:  Continuing in Genesis – Abram is called. 
Physics 20:  Newtons law of physics.  Ask Luke Autbelow and Rex 
Things about dropping stuff. 
Physics 30:  Finishing up electrical fields. 
Chemistry 20: We have really bonded this year. 
CALM:  Finishing resumes and cover letters. 
First Aid: Learning life saving skills. 
English 10:  Story time. 
English 20:  Story time.   
Social 20:  Classic or jurassic.  What can the Greeks and the Romans 
teach us?   
Social 30:  The origin of liberalism.   Is progress always a good 
thing?   
Physed 10: Staying active outside.  Enjoyed biking to Blackfalds.   
Physed 20/30:  Playing soccer, frisbee and other outdoor activities.  
Mrs. Baltzer:  Focussing on practical resource skill development. 
Woodworking:  We are now safe and starting to build.   
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Retreat:  On September 18th we listened to Mr. Patterson challenge 
us to respond to God.  We also enjoyed great games and awesome 
food. 
 
Student Council:  Events have been organized with more to come.  
Thanks to the following students for serving on council: 
     President:    Japheth W.     Vice-Pres:  Emily E. 
     Treasurer:  Ryeleigh N.      Secretary:  Kaitlyn D. 
     Grade 12 Reps:  Ethan B.  and Cody R. 
     Grade 11 Reps:  Victoria H. and Amanda B.  
     Grade 10 Reps:  Amber T. and Lukas D.  
 
Volleyball Teams:  Thanks to our volunteer coaches for practicing 
with our teams.  Both the girls’ and boys’ teams were able to play 
an exhibition game versus Parkview Adventist Academy.   
 
Book Club:  We have an active and enthusiastic group of book 
readers that meet Monday at lunch hour.  We have discussed ‘A 
Night Divided’ and ‘Marrow Thieves.’ 
 

We travelled to Waterton to 
hike Carthew-Alderson and 
Crypt Lake.  
 

 

  

 

Hiking Club 
September 11-12, 2020 

  


